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There is absolutely nothing wrong with the way we vote.  It gives everyone in the 

state a way to vote without leaving their home. We have the elderly, disabiled and 

rural people who find it easier to vote through paper ballot. Athough there are some 

who think, what they can't see when the counting is happening is scary ot fraudulent 

is not true.  Please do not pass this bill.  


